
Balloch Community Association
                        Minutes of Committee Meeting  26 October 2015
Present - Billy Lowrie, Jenny Card, Linda Lowrie, Isobel Brill, Lorna Robertson.
1. Apologies – Morven Reid
2. Minutes of last meeting – Read by LR, these were proposed as adopted by BL and seconded by JC. 
3.  Matters arising from Minutes - BL had found that flexible piping to hide pipes behind the hall walls was not a feasible option for the upgrade of the hall walls.
- Yellow and black bollards, complying with regulations,     cost between £60 and £70 each and would cost about a total of £500 to install in front of the hall door, which would leave the access to the hall clear.
 AGENDA
1  Booking. LL has received a booking application from Lynn Fraser, local Schools Sports Co-ordinator, who wants to start a hip-hop dance group after school. This was approved, as it does not clash with any other current bookings.    . 
 2  Walls.  BL and LL visited Croy Hall which has recently been upgraded. It was interesting to see how they had spent their grant. It was decided that Balloch Hall should have hooks round the hall and also noticeboards so as to avoid hall users in future using Sellotape or Blutack  for hanging things on walls and so damaging the new surfaces. This stipulation will be added to the Conditions of Let once the work is complete. LR asked if the coat hooks could be reinstated in the Small Hall now that the music whiteboard has been removed. This was agreed.
Some new swags are to be purchased to add to the Xmas decorations.
3  Cupboards. Hall users who have keys to locked cupboards for storage are to be asked to identify  which cupboards they use. BL will put a label on each for this purpose. It is felt there may be cupboards not actually used at present. 
4. Treasurer’s Report. JC intimated that the bank balance stands at £15,035.58,  which 
includes a £3,000 Contingency Fund and the £500 Scotmid grant.
5   Date of Next Meeting  Monday 23 November 2015.  

